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Wexford County Council 

15th June 2021 

 

Hibernian Wind Power Ltd (a wholly owned subsidiary of ESB) are delighted to be able to announce 

their intention to apply to Wexford County Council, for a 15-year lifetime extension, to Carnsore 

Windfarm. The planning application shall be lodged in the coming weeks. The plans involve no 

significant changes to the original development that was commissioned in 2002. The 11.9MW 

windfarm is capable of powering 7,600 households. The local community shall continue to benefit, 

from the continued operation, of Carnsore, Community Benefit fund. The current fund €11,900 per 

annum has been in existence since 2014.The planning application can be viewed online at the 

following: 

https://www.wexfordcoco.ie/planning or on our own website here at 

https://www.carnsorewindfarm.ie  

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further planning queries or in relation to any aspect 

involving Carnsore Windfarm.  

Email: CarnsoreWF@esb.ie 
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